THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE
January 21, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I regret that the change in the number and prerequisites of "Principles of Community Recreation" did not get into our schedule. As far as the College is concerned it will be all right to enroll students according to its former status or according to its new status, whichever you prefer, although it would make for less confusion if we did the former for this semester. Dean Stouffer has told me that from the point of view of the Graduate School, he would for this semester be willing to continue on the old basis as regards this course.

Sincerely yours,

Paul B. Lawson, Dean

(m) B. Samon

PBL/fb

P.S. In this nimeter well proper to follow on scholale.